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During the last month our Beavers, Cubs 
and Scouts have had some fantastic 
opportunities to learn some new skills and 
have huge fun trying out some new activities with their friends. 

 

Between our two Beaver Colonies, the children have tried a Zumba 
fitness class, Irish Dancing and ‘Shinty’ for St Patrick’s Day and thought 
about God and Superheroes; even painting pictures of how they thought  
‘God - a Superhero’ might look.   

 

A ‘Hygiene’ themed evening had all the 
Forest Colony Beavers learning how to wash 
their hands ‘really’ clean and brush their 
teeth ‘til sparkling white. Soap and hot water 
plus some bright red disclosure tablets had 
the Beavers in heaps of giggles and soap 
suds. On the last night of term, both Beaver 
Colonies joined together along with their parents for a night of Quasar. 
Everyone had so much fun, they all want to go back soon.   

 

Our Panther Pack Cubs enjoyed a Chinese New Year themed evening 
which included some delicious Chinese food and origami, followed the 
week after with an evening’s introduction to Kung Fu. Jaguar Pack 
meanwhile, have been trying indoor Tag Rugby and working on their 
‘Bleep Tests’ to think about fitness, before doing some wonderful egg 
decorating in the run up to Easter. 

Always looking to do things a little 
differently, nine new Scouts were invested 
into the Scout Troop as they hurtled down 
Gosling Ski Slope on rubber rings one 
evening.  Then, all ready for another 
exciting challenge and adventure, the 
Scouts spent a day learning to ride and 
then play Horse Hockey (Polo) near 
Windsor.  The Scouts and leaders picked 
it up very quickly and were soon trotting 
and riding about having a ‘brilliant time’.  

Please see our Website or Facebook page for all our news and how to 
join in all the fun and adventure!   www.stansteadabbottsscouts.org.uk 
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